
 

 

 

Memo 
 

 

Date:  January 17, 2025  
 
To:  Pastors, parish administrators, deacons, parish secretaries and bulletin  
   editors 
 
From: Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 

 
Re:  CCA has partnered to support Catholic Charities USA and Catholic  
   Charities of Los Angeles 

           
 

Please see message from Vanessa Russell, CEO of Catholic Charities Atlanta, 
regarding their partnership to support Catholic Charities USA and Catholic 
Charities of Los Angeles in light of the recent wildfires in Los Angeles County. 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/LA-Fires-Memo-2025.pdf
https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/LA-Fires-Memo-2025.pdf

